Jacquelyn Barbot

From: ADEQ Email List <emaillists@adeq.state.ar.us>

Sent: Wednesday, March 16, 2016 8:45 AM

To: CommissionAgenda_emaillist

Subject: [PCE Commission Agenda] FW: March APC&E Commission Meeting

There will not be a meeting of the Arkansas Pollution Control & Ecology Commission for the month of March. Have a
great day.

From: Goff, Patricia

Sent: Tuesday, March 15, 2016 4:17 PM
To: Goff, Patricia

Subject: March APC&E Commission Meeting

We have nothing slated for the March agenda that requires a vote by the Commission. After conferring with the Chair it
has been decided to cancel this month’s Commission meeting.

This message was sent from the Arkansas Department of Environmental Quality's automated email list system.
If you do not want to receive these emails in the future, please unsubscribe.
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